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Temporary Walkway Closure – Balm Beach Walkway Upgrades  
 

Date:  October 1, 2024 

 
TAKE NOTICE that access to Balm Beach will be temporarily restricted due to construction of 
the Balm Beach walkway. Crews will be replacing the asphalt walkway at Balm Beach between 
the beach and parking area. Construction work will start on October 4, 2024, and is anticipated 
to be complete on October 18, 2024.  
 
Key Map:  

For more information:  
 
Nick Rusnak 
Engineering Technologist 
E: nrusnak@tiny.ca  
T: 705-526-4204   
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